Sharon O'Reilly

Sent: 27 August g

To: DevelopmentControl

Cc: Nigel Hartley; Casper Gray; Bernadette Fischler

Subject: Land to the North and South of Goldsworth Road, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6JT
Planning application reference: PLAN/2020/0568

Attachments: Goldsworth Road Objection Final 27-08-20.pdf

Categories: Sharon

FAO: Brooke Bougnague
Dear Brooke Bougnague

Further to my email a few weeks ago, please find attached a document we have prepared on behalf of local
residents regarding the proposed development at Land to the North and South of Goldsworth Road,
Woking, Surrey, GU21 6JT - Planning application reference: PLAN/2020/0568.

Please can you confirm receipt of this email and the attached document.

| would be grateful if you could please give me an update on the processing of the application
particularly in terms of when the application will be considered at planning committee.

Kind regards

Sharon Claughton

Chestnut Planning

Please note that my working days are Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays
33 Trinity Church Road

London SW13 8ET

020 8255 8560

www.chestnutplanning.co.uk




